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Kindness     Perseverance     Success 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Happy Holidays 
We have enjoyed another wonderful term at KPS with the children showing Kindness, Perseverance and Success in all 
they do.  My thanks go to the staff for their hard work in securing strong improvements; to the Governors for their 
challenge and support in providing the best outcomes for the school; and to the children themselves for their 
wonderful attitudes to learning and life. I would also like to thank SoKs for providing all of the activities that make 
school a special place to be and for giving so much money to us for the children’s benefit.  Finally, I would like to thank 
you as parents/carers for working closely with us to give your children the very best start. 
 
From all of us at Kingsway Primary School, I would like to wish you a very Merry Christmas!  I hope you are able to enjoy 
the break with all those nearest and dearest to you. 

 
Reminders: 

 Remember to set your alarm for Monday, 6th January 2020.  We  

are back to school as normal for the first day of the new year.  

 Safety online: if some of your children are having new electronic  

devices, please remember to teach them how to stay safe and  

make sure you keep an eye on those safety settings. Further  

information can be found here: https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/ 

 

Joining Kingsway Primary in September 2020 –  
CLOSING DATE: 15th January 2020 
Please remember that the closing date for applications to join our  
school is 5pm on 15th January 2020.  We will be holding another  
open morning at 9.30am on Friday, 10th January 2020 to have a  
final look round at our thriving school.  
If you need any support with the form, let us know and we can help.  
 

 

 

    

Mr L Pajak 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/

